
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COVID-19 Update 
 
May 5, 2020 
 
With the relaxation of stay-at-home orders and the rolling back of business restrictions, Barney Fletcher 
Schools will reopen its classrooms in May 2020.  While we are pleased that we were able to serve our 
customers with courses via live webinars and other self-study options, we realize that many of you learn 
best in and prefer a live classroom experience. 
 
As we reopen, we want to let you know that we’ll be instituting protective measures to keep our 
students and employees safe.  Our classroom classes will practice the following safety measures to help 
ensure a safe environment for all: 
 

• Extra daily cleaning – each classroom will be cleaned twice a day. 
• Social distancing – class sizes will be limited, and seating will be spread out with one student per 

table. 
• Protective face masks required – students should wear protective face masks to help prevent 

the spread of germs. 
 
We also encourage our students and instructors to take their temperatures each morning before coming 
to class.  Only come to class if your temperature is normal and you feel 100%.  We will be happy to 
reschedule anyone who misses class time because they are not feeling well. 
 
While the mission of Barney Fletcher Schools is to provide a high-quality education which is cost 
effective, our purpose is to provide the service and support needed to make the learning process a 
positive and enjoyable experience. We are dedicated to continuing to provide this service and support 
despite the changes necessitated by the current Coronavirus pandemic. 
 
Walton G. Moseley 
President 
 


